
 Year 2 - Week Beginning 16.10.2023 

RE  

   
 

It’s the final week of our topic ‘The Chosen People’.  The 

children are going to evaluate their new learning.   

We are also going to discuss how October is the month of 

the Holy Rosary.  

Maths     

 
 

This week we will begin to look at addition and 

subtraction.  We will practise our number bonds and 

look at how we can solve problems using related 

facts. 

English    

 
 

This week we will be looking at the story ‘Where’s the 

starfish?’ by Barroux. We will be practising our sentence 

structure and writing narratives. 

 

Computing  

This week we will be learning how to debug simple 

programs. 

Internet Safety. 

We will think about all of the different devices we 

have in our homes. 

Science 

 
 

We will review our planting experiment to complete our 

topic ‘Young Gardeners’. 
 

Geography 

 
 

We will review our learning over the weather topic. We will 

be making a class video about our learning. 

History  

 
 

This week we will be finding out about Walter Tull’s role 

as a black officer in the army during World War 1. 

PE 

 
 

In games we will be practising all of the skills we 

have learnt this half term and use them in team 

games. 

We will continue to practise our weather dance and 

will perform our finished piece. 



Art/DT 

 
This week we will be remembering and evaluating all of 

our learning this half term. 

PHSE/RSE 

 
Friday is ‘Show Racism the Red Card Day’.  We will 

be wearing something red to school and discussing 

what we mean by racism and how we can stand up to 

it. 

We will also take part in a ‘Speak out, stay safe’ 

workshop with the NSPCC. 

 


